
                               
 
1600 127th Avenue NE 
Bellevue, WA 98005 
 
 
January 24, 2014 
 
 
Steven King 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
RE: Rabanco Ltd. / Klickitat County, Tri County Disposal Tariff Filing 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Enclosed please find supplemental support requested by John Cupp related to proposed Tariff 
No.8 of Rabanco Ltd, Certificate G-12, (dba Allied Waste Services of Klickitat County, Tri-County 
Disposal). The attached documents are customer notification letters. There are 5 letters; the 
intended communication for each is as follows: 
 

1. Notification of proposed increase in rates for current Tri-County Disposal UTC Residential 
customers 

2. Notification of proposed increase in rates for current Tri-County Disposal UTC 
Commercial customers 

3. Notification of proposed rates for new Tri-County Disposal UTC White Salmon 
Residential customers 

4. Notification of proposed rates for new Tri-County Disposal UTC White Salmon 
Commercial customers 

5. Additionally, I have attached a letter that has been created jointly by the City of White 
Salmon and Republic Services to be distributed prior to the WUTC notification to notify 
city residents that Republic Services, regulated by the WUTC, will assume responsibility 
for trash collection. 

 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Connor Vander Zalm 
Sr. Market Analyst 
Republic Services 
cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 
p. (425) 646-2426  
 
CC. Rex F Johnston, Chairman, Klickitat County Commissioners  


